
59 Carter Lane London EC4V 5AQ

I have been a paid-up member of JUSTICE since 1962. A few years ago I became a Friend 
of JUSTICE, and more recently I was a patron of its successful £2 million appeal for funds.  
This new money has enabled the charity to enlarge its complement of skilled staff and also 
to carry out much-needed repairs to its freehold building in Carter Lane. I have contributed 
as much as I could – and also to the new £1 million call for funds to revamp the building 
and make its facilities far more receptive to modern needs.

The success of the first appeal, coupled with the inspirational leadership of its director 
Andrea Coomber, has enabled JUSTICE to rekindle memories of its glorious past. I well 
remember, for instance, how its campaigning work led to the creation of the Office of 
Ombudsman and the Criminal Cases Review Commission; to the reforms to prosecutorial 
practice in the 1980s, and to an awareness of the need to bring surveillance activities 
within the umbrella of the rule of law.

During the last two years JUSTICE Working Parties have published a series of high quality 
reports: Delivering Justice In An Age of Austerity; Complex and Lengthy Criminal Trials; a 
blueprint for ‘popup’ courts; Increasing Judicial Diversity; and Mental Health and Fair Trial. 
None of this work would have been possible without the committed support, both practical 
and financial, of so many of its members. When it is given the support it needs, JUSTICE 
has always punched above its weight.

There is another way in which we can all help. Over the years JUSTICE, like other 
charities, has benefited greatly from legacies left to it by its admirers. No Inheritance Tax is 
charged on money left to a charity, and even a small legacy can go a long way. This is why 
I, and others like me, have given appropriate instructions to our executors. If you have not, 
please think of doing so now.  For all of us who are committed to advancing the rule of law 
there can be few more deserving causes.

If you are willing to help in this way, please complete the form that is enclosed with this 
letter and send it back to JUSTICE. I know how grateful they will be.

Yours sincerely,

When it is given the support it needs, JUSTICE  
has always punched above its weight

From Sir Henry Brooke CMG, PC

December 2017



Please let us know if you are interested in leaving a gift to JUSTICE in your will

What motivates you to support JUSTICE? We would love to hear from you.

        If you would be happy for us to use your story of support  
         to help promote JUSTICE’s work, please tick this box.

Thank you so much for your support.

How to leave a gift to JUSTICE in your Will

Contact your solicitors and ask them to add a codicil to your existing will or help you draft a 
new one. 

Ways to leave a gift in your will:
•	 Residuary – this gift is a percentage of your remaining estate once all the expenses, 

liabilities and other specific gifts have been paid.
•	 Pecuniary – this gift is a specific amount of money.

JUSTICE is a registered charity in England and Wales: number 1058580  
and Scotland: number SC043518.

Leaving a gift in your will can help 
safeguard the future of JUSTICE, 
making sure our work continues to 
strengthen the justice system long 
into the future.

Please tick one of these boxes to let 
us know your intensions and return 
the form to JUSTICE, 59 Carter Lane, 
London, EC4V 5AQ. Alternatively, let 
us know the information over email on  
info@justice.org.uk.

      I’ve already left a gift in my Will to JUSTICE.
 	
      I intend to leave a gift in my Will to JUSTICE.
 	
      Please send me more details about leaving a  
      gift to JUSTICE in my Will.

      I would like to receive invitations to JUSTICE 
      legacy events.

      Please do not send me any more information 
      about gifts in Wills.


